
            Dear Pastor, Supporting Churches,        

        

      

  

      

        

 

 

 

 

The church continues the work of the Lord and invites the people around it to join together, 

young and old alike, to be stronger with God, to pray before going to bed and every time 

before doing something. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 This New Year 2022, we are very excited to continue to help us in this time all the children went to the school directly 

and we did well to protect them. Now there are more poor children in Cambodia and we are open to accepting all 

those children to stay to get a good education. These weeks the kids are a little sick, but we have medicine for them. 

After school, all the children have English and Chinese classes, and in the future, if we are good enough, we will 

organize computer classes so that they can be more knowledgeable. We are very grateful Harvesters Baptist Church 

for your continued support us. In the future, we plan to renovate the old house so that the teachers and the young 

people who study at the university can stay again. When the house is moved, it will make more space for the children. 

Playground 

  

Prayer Requests:     

1. Prayer for supporting church     

2. God’s provision     

3. Ministry in Cambodia     

4. Construction Old House 

5. Health and the Covid-19 situation   

6. Pray for we have money enough for 

prepare computer class  

  


